Visit to Mrs Bland’s Infant School in
Burghfield

I recently called in with local Councillors to meet the Head, pupils and
staff at the school.

The school is in need of some additional money for decorating and improvement
works, which the Councillors agreed to assist with.

The children were enthusiastic about what they were doing and the teachers
engaged with their pupils. I would like to thank all involved for the work
they do.
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